
 
3 July 2020 
 
 
Adrian Seconi 
Otago Daily Times 
adrian.seconi@odt.co.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Seconi 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for documents, 
emails or information related to the university oval and the 2021 women’s world cup 
 
I am writing in regard to your LGOIMA request received 26 May 2020 requesting documents, emails 
or information related to the University Oval and the 2021 Women’s World Cup.  My apology for the 
delay in responding to your request. 
 
The Council has been in discussion with ICC, however your request for information has been declined, 
pursuant to section 7(2)(i) of the LGOIMA, to enable any local authority holding the information to 
carry on, without prejudice or disadvantage, negotiations (including commercial and industrial 
negotiations). 
 
Should you have any further questions please contact ICC direct. 
 
You are advised that as the information has been withheld you are entitled to seek a review of this 
decision by the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602) or info@ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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